
Robin Lane Health and Wellbeing Centre  

Patient Participation Group Meeting  

Community Hall in Manor House 

28th June 2022 

 

Attendees: 

Joanna Ford (Site co-ordinator) 

Nick Millington (Social Prescriber at WLPCN) 

Deborah Stamper (Lead Nurse) 

Claire Turnbull (Head of Support Services) 

 

Due to lack of attendees the agenda for the PPG meeting was unable to take place. The attendees 

used this meeting opportunity to discuss an action plan to get people to attend the next PPG 

meeting. This is scheduled for 2nd August 2022. 

 


